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On behalf of the Government of the United States of America, I offer
congratulations to the people of Cambodia on the occasion of Khmer New Year
on April 13.

The relationship between our peoples is strong and built on our mutual desire
for peace, prosperity, and freedom. May our bonds of friendship be
strengthened in the year to come.

Please accept our best wishes for a Happy New Year
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